
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th April 2020  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are eager to ensure that our pupils are keeping fit and healthy. As a school, we have decided to invest 
in an online Physical Education programme, delivered by our Fundamentals Coach, David Mulgrew. 
 
We will post a new video once a week. You can access the PE lesson by clicking on the link in your child’s 
Home Learning Area on the school website. We hope that all the children will avail of these lessons which 
the school has invested in. I am sure the children have missed David and his lessons. 
 
Keep active boys and girls and most importantly have lots of fun! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Louise Quinn 
 
Acting Principal  
 
  
 
 


